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	Daily update
(27 May 2021, 5.15pm)
 
Topics in this Core Brief:
·  
· Brexit – all you need to know
·  

	 
	 

	 

	 
	 

	Brexit – all you need to know
 
Following yesterday’s Core Brief, keeping staff up to date on important information following the UK’s exit from the UK, today we are focusing on some key areas you should be aware off when working for NHSGGC.
 
Recruitment
If you are in the process of recruiting a new staff member, you need to be aware of the rules around employing EU citizens.
To find out more, go to the Government Employer Toolkit.  If you can’t find an answer? Email: NHSGGC.recruitment@nhs.scot or call: 0141 278 2700.
 
Procurement
If you have any issues with how suppliers are operating, help is at hand. For more information, go to StaffNet.
Do you need help? Email: support@ggcprocurementcustomerservices.zendesk.com or call: 0141 211 1299 or 21200
 
Deliveries/customs
Having trouble with a delivery from the EU? Are you being asked to pay extra costs?
For more information, go to StaffNet.  For urgent inquiries, email: support@ggcprocurementcustomerservices.zendesk.com or call: 0141 211 1299 or 21200
 
If you have a query about Brexit, tell us and we’ll do our best to answer it.
Email: NHSGGC.Brexit@ggc.scot.nhs.uk, with the subject of your inquiry in the subject field (eg ‘Foreign business trips’ or ‘Delivery delays’).
 
For further information, visit: NHSGGC: HR Connect or Government: www.gov.uk
For health and wellbeing advice: NHSGGC: Staff Health at NHSGGC
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	Daily update
(26 May 2021, 5.25pm)
 
Topics in this Core Brief:
· Brexit – all you need to know
·  

	 
	 

	 
 

	 
	 

	Brexit – all you need to know
 
Over the next few days we will be providing information on Brexit following the UK’s exit from the EU. 
 
It’s not only EU citizens who need to be prepared, so we will be providing you with some information on key areas in and out of work where you might experience some change. We will also provide some information about where to get additional guidance.
 
Today we will focus on EU Settled Status.
 
If you’re an EU citizen and were living in the UK by 31 December 2020, you must apply to the EU Settlement Scheme, even if you have permanent residence.  You may need to apply for your children even if you have already applied for yourself. 
 
The deadline is 30 June 2021... so time is running out! 
 
Remember, your application can take up to four weeks, so don’t leave it too late.
· For more information, see HR Connect
· Apply online today at www.gov.uk/eusettlementscheme
 
If you have a query about Brexit, tell us and we’ll do our best to answer it.  Email: NHSGGC.Brexit@ggc.scot.nhs.uk, with the subject of your inquiry in the subject field (eg ‘Foreign business trips’ or ‘Delivery delays’).
 
For further information, visit: NHSGGC: HR Connect or Government: www.gov.uk
For health and wellbeing advice: NHSGGC: Staff Health at NHSGGC




	 
	 

	

	 
	 

	Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

	 
	 

	 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.***
 

	 
	 

	 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet
 



